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As a working mother of two, my daily commute had doubled because of cancellation of the 
393 and x93 bud services from Maroubra to Railway Square. What used to be a trip of 35 
min door to door cannot be complete in under an hour now. 

 

NSW government’s rhetoric about helping working families is just that - a rhetoric. I feel like 
the time my kids could be spending with their mother had been stolen from us. the 
Government didn’t not listen to the people, ignored the concerns of thousands, and 
persevered with decisions that made no sense, brought no benefit to the general consumer 
and were purely financially motivated with no regard for social impact. 

 

It is imperative that the bus services in the South East are reviewed and reinstated. 


